From: CIPO Consultations / OPIC consultations (IC)

To: "London Pedro"

Cc: <u>CIPO Consultations / OPIC consultations (IC)</u>

Subject: RE: FEED BACK

Date: July-17-17 12:39:00 PM

Dear Mr. Pedro.

Thank you for taking the time to provide us with your comments and feedback on the proposed amendments to the *Trade-marks Regulations*.

Your input is important to us and as such, we will review all submissions in order to further develop the Regulations.

We invite you to visit <u>CIPO's website</u> and to follow us on <u>Twitter</u> and <u>LinkedIn</u> for the latest updates.

From: London Pedro [mailto:london.pedro@gmail.com]

**Sent:** July-17-17 11:33 AM

To: CIPO Consultations / OPIC consultations (IC)

Subject: FEED BACK

Hello! I would very much wish to take advantage of this opportunity to contribute with at least a single relevant comment.

My levels of knowledge and of understanding regarding both addressed topics (let alone the tenor and intrincacies of the very regulations) prevent me from venturing any further.

Notwithstanding, let it be asserted that there are no qualms either with respect to the competence of those who assumed the responsibility to represent our common interest, or the legitimacy and prescience of the entailed intervention identified objectives – coherently adopted and pursued thereby.

THANKS and CONGRATULATIONS.